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January 4, 2019 
 
Mr. Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Mr. Wruck: 
 
RE: Project No. 1598978 

British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Application for Reliability Coordinator (RC) Registration with the 
Mandatory Reliability Standards (MRS) Program 
Procedural Conference Rescheduling Request  

 

BC Hydro writes to request a change in the date of the Procedural Conference in the 
Application for Reliability Coordinator Registration proceeding. BC Hydro respectfully 
requests that the Procedural Conference, currently scheduled for Thursday 
January 10, 2019, be moved to a date following the submission of BC Hydro’s 
responses to Information Requests (IRs). Based on the Regulatory Timetable issued as 
Appendix A to Commission Order No. G-253-18, BC Hydro responses to IRs are 
currently due on Wednesday January 16, 2019.  

BC Hydro discussed the proposed schedule change with FortisBC, who are supportive 
of moving the Procedural Conference. Both BC Hydro and FortisBC agree that parties 
may find it helpful to have seen the responses to the IRs in order to make informed 
submissions pertaining to a process going forward. BC Hydro and FortisBC recommend 
that the procedural conference be held on Monday January 21, 2019. 

For further information, please contact Geoff Higgins at 604-623-4121 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
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